
3-27-72

Dear Laura:

One thousand thanks for your help in 

this matter. You were a peach to be 

thinking of us.

Sincerely,

VJ|LDe£_



Amon Carter Museum of Western Art
0501 CÀMV BOWIE BOULEVARD, P. Q, BOX ,2005, FORT WORTH, TEXAS 70101 • (017) 708-1930

December 20, 1971

Mrs. Anita Da 
Studio of Indian Arts 
R.F.D. 1, Box 309 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mrs. Da:

Thank you for your letter of December 10 advising us of the bequest of 
two examples of the work of Maria Poveka and Popovi Da. The museum 
is pleased to accept this gift which will be made a part of the permanent 
collection of the Amon Carter Museum of Western Art.

For your Information the museum is qualified as a non-profit educational 
Institution under rule of the Internal Revenue Service number 501 (c) (3).

As a Safety measure we would prefer that the two pots should remain in 
safe keeping in Santa Fe until a member of the museum staff can carry 
them in person to Fort Worth. I would not wish to release such valuable 
works of art in the hands of a public carrier. Therefore, would you be 
kind enough to del iver them to Laura Gilpin of Santa Fe who will keep 
them until we are able to pick them up personally?

On behalf of the trustees of the Amon Carter Museum I thank you and 
your late husband for this most welcome gift.

Sincerely yours,

Mitchell A. Wilder
Director

MAWtflt
be: Miss Laura Gilpin
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